
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, September 13, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheesy Penne Bake Or 

 Cheese Pizza  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Desirae Sanchez   

 

 

1. All 7th and 8th graders are invited to join EMM! EMM is a club that goes out into the 

community to do volunteer work and other service projects! There are 3 service projects 

scheduled for September so be sure to attend the first meeting to get all of the info and 

permission slips!  

 

2. The first meeting will be held THIS WEEK--Thursday September 16th at 3:15. Meet in 

room 211 and please be on time. If you cannot make the meeting on Thursday, there will 

be an alternate meeting on Friday, September 17th--same time same place.  

 

   

 


